
  
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Nursery Weekly Newsletter 
 

Mrs Hatt, Mrs Wilkinson,  
Mrs Mehta, Mrs Ruprai, 

                                       Miss Jnagal, Miss Morgan 
Miss Leggett, Mrs Wallington, 

Mrs Javed 
 
 

Please view all links on the website: 
www.yeadinginf.co.uk 

and visit the Instagram account 
https://instagram.com/yeading_infants 

You will find all school information, 
Updates, term dates and up & coming events 

 
 
 
 

Date: 20.10.2023 
 
 

    

 

“It is with deep regret that I have to pass on the sad news 

that Mrs. Sellick, our Finance Officer and much-loved and 

longstanding member of our school family has passed away 

after a brave and long battle with illness. 

 

 

Mrs. Sellick made such a difference to the school, she will 

be sorely missed by her colleagues and all who knew her in 

the school and wider school community.  Our thoughts are 

with her family at this sad time.” 

 

 

http://www.yeadinginf.co.uk/
https://instagram.com/yeading_infants


Hello Parents and Carers! 
Your children are starting to make friends and we are hearing a lot more 
chatter in our Nursery! 

Our Learning 

This Week Next Week 

We continued with Brown Bear, 
Brown Bear, What Do You See?  
By Bill Martin Jr and Eric Carle 
https://www.youtube.com/ 
watch?v=Mc9My7TnxFU 
 

 
 
The children have been putting our 
brown teddy under, on, next to and in 
the box! 
 

Please make sure you return 
the Nursery library book by 
the Tuesday so that we can 
give your child a new one.   
Reading books are taken out 
then and new ones put into 
their bags on the Wednesday. 
 

We hope your children enjoy a well- 
earned break.  They have settled so 
well. They are beginning to form 
friendships and learning lots of new 
words and skills. We will be returning 
to school on Tuesday 31st October. 
 
The children are learning about 
Autumn and what makes it special. 
Hopefully they will get a chance to be 
outside and explore for themselves. 
 

Please find time for mark making 
and sharing of books! 

 
 
 
It has been a pleasure to meet with so 
many parents over the last couple of 
weeks.  Thank you for coming! 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Thank you, Nursery staff  

General Notices 

Home Time 
Please can parents queue in single file at the doors when 
collecting and not push forward! 
Your child’s safety is extremely important to us. We ask that you form a 
queue and continue to be patient when we are calling your children’s names. 
If somebody different is picking up your child, you must inform staff or call 
the school before pick up time. We will not send your child home if you do 
not inform staff of any changes. Therefore, please let us know in advance. 
 

Spare Clothes!  
We are very short on pants and socks!  Also if you have any 
black plimsolls looking for a home they are very welcome 
here. 
 
Health & Hygiene 
Children should be entering the nursery without nappies or pull-ups. Please 
support children at home by encouraging them to be independent when 
going to the toilet. The Children’s Centre (next door) may be able to provide 
support to parents in this area. We ask you to register with them as quickly 
as possible.  
Please ensure your child’s nails are cut short and filed down.  
We ask that you teach and show children how to properly clean their runny 
noses so that we can limit germs spreading within Nursery.  
 
Punctuality & Absence 
If your child is going to be absent, for whatever reason, please ensure that 
you ring the school office by 8.40am on 020 8573 3389 pressing option 1 and 
leaving a message, stating your child’s full name, class, and reason for 
absence. 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Mc9My7TnxFU
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Mc9My7TnxFU

